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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following pupils 
who received awards this week: 

Acorns Class:   Arden-Beau Steele 
Chestnuts Class:   Honey Harris 
Sycamores Class:   Bella Webb 
Willows Class:   Whole Class 
Oaks Class:  Abigail Cubley 
 
Reading star of the week:  Matilda Coates 
Writing star of the week:  Jessica McStocker 
Maths star of the week:   Jake Phelps 
PE star of the week:   Gracie Ilott 
 
Smartest dressed:  Warren Stiffle 
 
Growth mindset:   Olivia Walker 
 
Role-model of the week:   Liah-Jamie Cherry and  
  Jasmine  Fraser 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

 

Bella Knight, Headteacher for 

the day reports…. 

 

 

This is my first day as 

Headteacher at Middle Barton 

School.  It has gone well so far.  

I have taught Years 3 and 4 

which went well.  Before that, I 

led assembly and before I led 

assembly I opened the gate to 

let everyone into school and 

before I did that I had a briefing 

meeting with all the teachers to 

decide who will get the 

certificates today and that was 

the first thing I did today as 

Headteacher.  It is really fun 

being Headteacher. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MIDDLE BARTON CHILDCARE OPTIONS 

Places are available for Middle Barton Primary School and Pre-School 

pupils before & after school with Vicky Walker’s childcare service. 

Booking re-opens on Monday 5th June 2017 and spaces are available 

immediately or from September 2017.  For further details or a no 

obligation chat please contact Vicky on 01869 347617 or email 

mbwraparoundcare@btinternet.com 

 

See the separate email attachment for information on another 

childcare service, Little Quackers, run by Francesca Osei-Bempong 

and Sarah Pinion. 

 

Furthermore, there are also some flyers (see attached email and in 

bookbags) for Sally Bryan’s childminding service. 

 

Fairtrade success 

 

Thank you to everyone who has 

contributed cakes for our Fairtrade cake 

sale today after school. 

Total raised to be announced next week! 
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